
Welcome Everyone
Tonight’s Educational Forum: Voc Rehab Services will begin shortly



Thank you everyone for coming to tonight’s virtual session on 
Vocational Rehabilitation Services. This is a continuation of 

Oregon Spinal Cord Injury Connection’s ongoing sessions of 
Educational Forums. Tonight’s forum will be recorded for our 
community members that couldn’t attend. Please do not share 

any personal information that you aren’t comfortable with being 
recorded. We’d like everyone to know this is a safe space to 
share and ask questions, so please respect others opinions 

and experiences. Please stay muted during all the 
presentations and you can put questions in the chat or save 

them till the end. Thank you. 



























"Thank you very much, everyone, for participating in this 
educational forum. We hope it was useful to you and we are 

encouraged and grateful for your interest and time. We 
need to ask something of you... it would be extremely 

helpful to all of us who are involved in the ed forums to 
receive your candid and honest feedback on this particular 

event. Please do feel free to share openly, as any and all 
input will truly help us.

 I am going to turn off the zoom recording now and then 
ask the feedback questions and note the responses. Thank 
you for staying online for a few minutes longer if you can."


